
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 12th April, 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 5 students from Mr Denning’s class will be involved in the Youth Forum that is being held in May this 

year. This event is an excellent opportunity for them to further their thinking.   

The Wentworth Shire Council Leadership Conference is being held on Friday 11th May at the Midway 

Centre. 

It is an expectation that all students will attend this event.  Further information will be sent home closer to 

the event in regards to what the students will need to bring along.   

Travel to and from the event will be by bus.   

There is no cost involved for the Wentworth Shire Leadership Conference.  

Please return the permission slip to Mr Denning by Tuesday 1st May 2018.   

Thank you,  

Leanne Hunt – 5/6 Classroom Teacher 

Permission Slip -  Wentworth Shire Leaders Conference 

I give permission for my child ___________________________________ to attend; 

 

Wentworth Shire Council Leaders Conference at the Midway Centre, Buronga on Friday 11th May, 2018 

  yes  /  no 

         

I understand that my child will be travelling by bus to this event.  

 

Signed:___________________________   Date: ___________________ 
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